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November 8, 2005 
7 PM 

Town Hall District Courtroom 
 
 
The Merrimack Charter Commission invites the citizens of Merrimack to a Public 
Meeting to review and comment on the preliminary draft of a proposed Town Charter.  
The Commission’s proposal contains many changes to the current form of Town 
government.  The Commission wishes to offer the public the opportunity to address these 
changes before it completes work on a draft charter that must be submitted for review by 
December 18, 2005 to three state agencies. 
 
Copies of the preliminary draft and other documents associated with the Commission’s 
work are available at the Merrimack Public Library Reference Desk and on the 
Commission’s web site at http://charter.merrimacknh.org. 
 
 
Thomas J. Mahon 
Chairman 

http://charter.merrimacknh.org/

